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Introduction 

An interview session was conducted on 21st February 2025 at the Industrial Automation Lab for 

final-year students. The session aimed to enhance students' interview skills, provide industry 

insights, and prepare them for placement opportunities. The session was conducted by Mr. Durgesh 

Borse, T&P Officer Coordinator, SOET, SUN. 

Session Overview 

The session commenced at 10:00 AM with an introduction to the objectives of the interview process. 

Students were briefed about the importance of interviews, common questions asked, and strategies 

to effectively present themselves. The session was divided into two parts: 

1. Mock Interviews 

2. Feedback and Guidance 

Mock Interviews 

Each student participated in a mock interview conducted by faculty members and industry experts. 

The interviews covered technical and HR questions related to their field of study, problem-solving 

abilities, and communication skills. The interviewers evaluated students on parameters such as 

subject knowledge, confidence, clarity in communication, and body language. 

Feedback and Guidance 

Post-interview, the students received individual feedback on their performance. Key areas of 

improvement were highlighted, including: 

 Enhancing technical knowledge related to core subjects. 

 Improving soft skills and communication. 



 Developing structured and confident responses. 

 Handling situational and behavioral questions effectively. 

Conclusion 

The session concluded at 12:00 Noon with an interactive Q&A session where students clarified their 

doubts regarding interview techniques and industry expectations. Overall, the session proved to be 

highly beneficial in preparing students for upcoming placement opportunities. The students 

expressed their gratitude for the valuable insights gained and requested more such sessions in the 

future. 

 


